
                         

WOWW Giving  
February – Wheeler Mission 

 

We are collecting for the men & women’s shelters:  
 ~ Men’s underwear

(new & still in package, all sizes & styles)  
 ~ Bottled water  ~ Disposable plates, bowls, cutlery (forks, spoons, knives).  ~

monetary donations Donations will help to support the Wheeler Mission  
       bus ticket program. 

 Spirit @ SCC   

   Newsletter



News and Updates from Reverend Katie 

 

Adult Sunday School: 

 

Youth Sunday School: 

Children’s Sunday School: 

Worship and Wonder: 

Little Explorers of Faith: 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Wicked

from our doorsteps to the ends of the earth

An Opportunity to Give 
 

2022, six students were gifted $500.
2023, eight students were gifted $400. Last year, six 
students received $750

mailto:bumblebee50@gmail.com
mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org
mailto:dinwiddiea@gmail.com
mailto:jeeandkle@att.net
mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org
https://tinyurl.com/explorersscc


             Please keep in Prayer

 

Men’s Bible Study  
The Men's Bible Study every other 
Monday at 7:00pm in the Bethany Room.   

rlparkeatt.net 
    Stewardship/Finance—January 2025 
 

January 2025 Funds Received            $        29,928 
Funds xferred to unbudgeted expenses       $          3,218  
January 2025 Expenses                       $        38,523 
January 2025                                         $        (5,377) 

expenses greater than income)                                              

Sympathy 

Sam Golden

News and Updates from Reverend Katie 
 cont. 
 

Youth Group: 

mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org
https://tinyurl.com/youthscc


Church Camp Registration is OPEN! 


